All re-enactors must adhere 1o the following costume policy:

In order to ensure we do not offend or insult the ELR will prohibit all uniforms
that are not British and American force uniforms throughout the event.

We shall be monitoring very closely attendance at the event by re-enactors and
we shall be adopfing a very strict policy in regard to involvement in our event.

For clarity, the ELR will ONLY permit British and American force uniforms
throughout the event.

Whilst we understand that these arrangements will not atfract universal support we
do hope that all will understand the reasons as to why we have to take such a firm
stance regarding representations that may cause offence to some of our Vvisitors
during this family event.

To properly monitor and enforce compliance with these restrictions, our staft will be
briefed on what to look out for in terms of which uniforms and regalia are
prohibited, along with actions to take should they withess something that does not
conform. In such circumstances, re-enactors will either be refused access to, or
required to leave ELR premises!
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